
BREADALBANE ACADEMY PARENT COUNCIL                                                              MEETING 25th November 2014 

PRESENT: Caroline Nash (Chair), Sarah Yearsley (Secretary), David McCluskey, (Depute), Yvonne Kent, David McClean (teacher rep) 

Apologies:  Tommy Pringle (Treasurer), Linda Swan (Headteacher), Fiona Macdonald (Deputy Chair) 

This was a very short meeting as only one parent, other than Parent Council office bearers, attended and the Headteacher was not present.  

Agenda Item Action Noted Action required Action By 
Welcome & Apologies Apologies as above.    

Minutes of last 
meeting and matters 
arising 

Minutes were approved, matters arising to be dealt with under agenda items    

Fundraising Breadalbane PC was invited to host a stall in the Locus Centre during the Aberfeldy 
Christmas Market as last year. As so few people were at the meeting and there 
was short notice ahead of the market it was agreed not to take a stall. We agreed 
that we need to undertake some fundraising in January or February 2015.  
50/50 club, draws have been done and the missing cheque book has been found.  

CN to speak to Fiona 
Macdonald about 
fundraising for PC 

CN 

Headteacher’s Report  There was no report as Linda Swan was not present.  
David McCluskey gave a staffing update. Drama: Miss Hind who was temporarily 
covering this role has left for a new job. Miss Strathearn is now covering drama. 
The Modern Languages department should be back at full strength soon. Dr 
Friedburg is now teaching chemistry. 

  

AOCB Physics teacher, Mr Blair, has asked the PC to offer financial support of £150 
to a group of pupils to take part in an engineering education scheme. We 
agreed that this would be carried forward to the next meeting to get 
agreement from a quorum.  
 
Issues with disruptive behaviour in class were discussed.  
 
SY mentioned that discussions around how to get children to school after 
the withdrawal of the 823 public bus service from August 2015 are ongoing.  
 

  

Next Meeting The next meeting is Wednesday 28th January at 6.30pm in Breadalbane 
Academy. All welcome. 

CN to book room    

 


